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Wrapping up a BIG year... 

Let’s take a look back at 2023 and reflect on the significant milestones we have achieved on 
the Liverpool Hospital Redevelopment project. 

Construction of the new four-storey tower, the 
centrepiece of the first stage of the Liverpool Health 
and Academic Precinct redevelopment, has made 
excellent progress this year. 

We have reached the highest point of construction, 
opened a new public green space, bid farewell to our 
tower crane Binyang, unveiled the new facade design 
and achieved permanent power to the new building.  

Liverpool Hospital Acting General Manager Scott 
McGrath said he was delighted sections of the 
building’s stunning façade were now visible. 

“The building is looking amazing. It has been a year 
of incredible activity and we are excited to see our  
new building taking shape,’’ he said. 

“We are looking forward to a great year in 2024 
with the commissioning of the tower.’’ 

The LHAP project team has also completed  
a big year of community engagement, connecting 

with more than 20 community groups and multicultural 
organisations.  

As we wrap up a busy year, the LHAP team would like 
to thank Liverpool Hospital staff, community members 
and key stakeholders who have played a major role in 
the project’s collective success in 2023. 

The new year marks a new phase in the project as we 
begin our transition to 
commissioning. 

In the new year, we look 
forward to sharing some 
exciting details about our 
Community Open Day 
event and revealing the 
spectacular artworks 
planned for the new 
building. On behalf of the 
project team, we wish you 
a safe festive break and a 
happy new year! 
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Celebrating our community 
through arts and culture 
Developed in collaboration with our multicultural 
and First Nations communities, the arts  
strategy was a major focus this year, led by arts 
consultant City People and Health Infrastructure. 
The arts program will be delivered in two  
exciting parts, focused on celebrating the  
region’s First Nations people and our vibrant  
and multicultural community. 

• New entrance artworks: The artworks will
highlight and honour our First Nations people.

• Wall art (envirographics): This artwork will be
inclusive of our multicultural community and
featured across five floors within patient and
public spaces.

New entrance artwork: The new hospital entrance off 
Goulburn Street will feature two spectacular artwork 
displays led by First Nations artist ZakPage, co-
designed with the local Aboriginal  community. The 
suspended sculpture will be designed to tell stories 
connected to place. The large digital screen will 
explore film and design to create an immersive 
storytelling experience that speaks to traditional 
knowledge, ceremonies, rituals, and its impact on the 
Australian identity. 

Wall art: We have shared some spectacular artists’ 
impressions of the wall art (see above). These 
artworks were designed in consultation with the  
local multicultural community and were developed by 
four local artists in collaboration with the Barahanos 
Byrne team.  

We understand that art plays an important role in 
improving the health and well-being outcomes of 
patients, staff, and visitors. We look forward to 
sharing more exciting details about our wonderful 
arts program in the new year. 

WALL ART IN A PUBLIC SPACE 

ARTIST IMPRESSION OF NEW ENTRANCE 

WALL ART IN A CLINICAL SPACE 

FILM MOOD BOARD FOR DIGITAL SCREEN 
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We have had a fantastic year connecting with our community, and had the pleasure  
of meeting so many wonderful multicultural groups and organisations across south 
western Sydney.  

As we look forward to 2024, 
we are committed to 
continuing our engagement 
with our consumers and the 
community as we prepare for 
the opening of the new 
building. 

The project team would like 
to express its gratitude to 
Multicultural Health Services 
at South Western Sydney 
Local Health District for their 
tremendous enthusiasm and 
support of our multicultural 
engagement program.  
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Take a look at Liverpool skyline's newest addition! With more than 50 per cent of the 
scaffolding removed, the modern design off Goulburn Street is now on full display.

2023 multicultural engagement highlights 

mailto:Swslhd-lhap@health.nsw.gov.au
lhap.health.nsw.gov.au

